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Keeping You Informed 
We miss being with the Northumberland Hills Storm and 
their families!  Please visit our Youtube link 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S5tReJ-b3lo 
In week two of distance learning, learning materials are 
being posted and shared. 
Relationships are key to student achievement and well-
being in school. With distance learning, it is more 
important than ever that we continue to nurture these 
relationships through open and ongoing communication.   
Parents and caregivers can reach out to 
school staff as you usually would.  You 
can always leave a voicemail message on 
our school phone (905-344-7361) and 
your call will be returned.   
Reach out if you need us and we will 
continue to stay in contact with you. 
♥ Ms. Kostuch 

 
OPEN Wi-Fi 
Members of the public may access the 
Internet at no charge from outside 
school buildings.  In using this resource, please follow 
public health directives and maintain physical distancing. 
To connect to our public Wi-Fi, select: 
KPRDSB-OpenWifi 
 
SCHOOL CASH 
REFUNDS  
We are issuing refunds 
to families who pre-purchased items for April and May.  
Check your School Cash account and leave a message for 
us at the school if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL – Meetings are cancelled for 
the remainder of the year 

 
 

DISTANCE LEARNING TIP 
Create a consistent learning routine and expectations.  
When children are involved in the setting of schedules 
and guidelines, they are more likely to see them as 
important and follow them.  There may well be 
differences in opinion about what a day or week should 
look like.  This is normal.  Resolving disagreements is an 
important, lifelong skill for students to develop. 
 
A NOTE FROM THE HUB  
If you miss the Blue Spruce books, there is good news, 
authors are reading their picture books online! 
Go to: https://forestofreading.com/blue-spruce/  . Click 
on a book title and the video pops up.  Plus, for each 
book, there are fun learning activities like word searches 
and drawing.  These are “if you like” things to do! 
♥ Mrs. Whitney 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
Visit www.kprschools.ca/kindergarten to register online. 
Please leave a voicemail message on the school 
answering machine if you have any questions. 
 
BUSING REQUESTS FOR 2020-21 
STSCO’s website is open for busing requests for 
alternative addresses.  The deadline is May 31st, 2020. 
 
LOCAL FOOD SOURCES 
Through our connection with the Student Nutrition 
Program of Ontario and local food initiatives, we do our 
best to offer assistance to families experiencing a need.  
Let us know if we can help. 
 
FOLLOW US ONLINE 
- EDSBY 
- Twitter @theHillsPS 
- Facebook page name:  

Northumberland Hills Public School, School Council 

NORTHUMBERLAND HILLS PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Box 108, 2246 Spring Street 

Castleton, ON K0K 1M0 
905-344-7361 or fax 905-344-7078 

http://northumberlandhills.kprdsb.ca/  
 


